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Carole Washburn, Executive Secretary

Mr. Jim Ward

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
PO Box 47250

Olympia, WA 98504-7250

July 13, 2004

Re:  Release of funds — Docket No. UW-010417

Dear Mr. Ward,

The following systems are running out of water and or have additional problems, all will
need engineering analysis and currently unknown improvements. American Water

Resources is asking for the release of funds to at least help with these expenses.

208-Brockway #1 is losing pressure up hill or no water, we need to have more storage or
intermediate pressure zones or more pumping capacity.

222-Jenni is not producing enough water, we need to have more storage and increase
pump house size.

308-Evergreen Vista is not producing enough water, we need to have more storage and
increase pump house size. '

247-Elk Heights is in desperate need of treatment for manganese.

If this request is granted, American Water Resources, Inc. will document the of related .
cost and any additional information you may require. '

Sincerely,

Virgil R. Fox, President
American Water Resources, Inc.
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